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December 17, 2020 – 10:00 A.M. CSC WebEx Meeting Minutes
In attendance: Dana Watson (co-chair), Sandie Smetzer, Amy Smith, Jamie Schimmoeller, Gretchen Avery, Deb Carden, Deb Lucio, Jane Perez, Debra Huff, Kathy Dean, Linda Hamman, Chris Snyder, Pat Wilhelm (retiree rep) and Victor Senn (ASC rep)
Absent: Danielle Burkin (co-chair), Anna Kelling, Deb Lowery and Sharyl Wahl.
First 15 minutes is an open forum for Classified staff. All are invited to attend: 
· A Campus Ops member asked about using his occurred time during covid because his job could not work from home. Discussion about covid pay. 

· Staff are reminded to reserve and to pick up their Smuckers pie on 12/22 or 12/23.

· Reminder to use personal time before the end of the year or it will be lost.
Reports

· Secretary Report – Kathy. Amy motioned to approve Nov. minutes. Gretchen seconded. Passed.
· Treasurer Report – Deb Lucio reported we have been given the carryover money in our budget. 
· Administrative Staff Report – Victor. ACS started a diversity committee.  
· Retiree’s report – No report
· Firelands Report – Deb Carden reported their student government had a successful toy drive. Bags and bags have been dropped off to help the local communities. Looking forward to spring semester. Campus feels empty since students are gone.
Chair’s Report 
· President Rogers update – New furlough policy passed the board. Not to be used right now. Just wanted to have one in case needed in the future. Wellness days for students have replaced Spring break. President asked how can these days benefit staff since students are not in class. We are to send him ideas. President expressed his appreciation for classified staff. Email your ideas to Dana.
· HR update – we were told there is a list of the staff laid off on the HR web site. We let HR know winter break is something we’d like on going.
Old Business  

· Professional Dev committee – Amy talked about the new document they are working on gathering information for a training/resource for new staff.
· Outreach to laid off classified staff – discussed mailing or emailing a note to these staff to check in with them. Task will be given to Exec CSC to work on.

· Student holiday charity drive – Anna is working on details. She will send out an email to all staff for donating to the Student Emergency Fund.

New Business 
· Open council seat – Jamie is moving to Admin staff. She has someone interested in replacing her. 

· Welcome new staff – contacting new employees to welcome them and give a CSC coffee cup duties have been given to Campus and Commutity committee.
· Institutional land acknowledgement – local native Indians will have a presentation at one of our CSC meetings.  
· Salary Comp – Kathy stated the committee will be meeting this month and will have a proposal at next CSC.  
Next CSC meeting is January 21, 2021 at 10am. 
Adjournment
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